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Highway projects resume in Holt and Atchison counties
(KLZA)-- A resurfacing project on several routes in Holt, and Atchison counties
is scheduled to resume this week.

Herzog Contracting Corp., began the project in the fall of 2022, completing six of
the 11 routes.

Resurfacing of the five remaining routes will begin with Holt County Route T.
Beginning Monday, March 6, Holt County Route T will be closed daily in
segments up to 2 miles in length through Monday, March 13. Travelers will need
to seek an alternative route during the intermittent closures.

Among the remaining routes: Holt Route DD, and Atchison Route EE are

expected to begin later this spring. All routes are anticipated to be completed in
July.
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